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TO:  ChE 459 Industrial Consultants 
 
FROM:  Warren D. Seider and Leonard A. Fabiano 
 
DATE:  October 25, 2002 
 
SUBJ:  ChE 459 Design Projects 
 
 
 
 First, we want to thank Eric Boder, Bill Retallick, Talid Sinno, Bruce Vrana, and 
John Wismer for suggesting timely projects.  This year, we received 8 problem 
statements for 8 design groups.  Based upon student choices, the problems were assigned 
and scheduled.   
 
 Enclosed you will find brief descriptions of the projects, the student groups and 
their faculty advisors, and the proposed consulting schedule.  Also enclosed are 
instructions to the seniors for executing the ChE 459 design project.  Please look over 
everything and let us know if there are any problems.  
 
Cc: ChE Faculty  


